Increase Fee Limit for Vessel Registrations; SB 26

SB 26 increases the maximum fee, from $30 to $60, that could be charged by the
Secretary of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism (Secretary) for vessel registrations. The Secretary is
required to adopt rules and regulations to fix the amount of the vessel registration fee. Under
law not amended by the bill (KSA 2016 Supp. 32-1110), only a motorboat or a sailboat must be
registered.
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